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The meeting was called back to order by the Committee Chairman John Patcle.  Present in addition to 

Patcle was Bob Keeney, Mark Stead, Pat Schroeder, Grant Loy, Roger Guthrie, Jack Johnson, Chuck and 

Lynn Waterman, Jackie Edge, Steve Braun, and Amy Olson. 

 

Carnival was up again yesterday. Contract with Calkin’s Midways for 2015 was discussed.  Motion made 

by Pat Schroeder, seconded by Grant to have Calkin’s Midways as our carnival for 2015.  Motion carried. 

 

Jack reported no problem other than the parking issue again.  Discussion was held on the trailers and 

campers behind the barn.  There are problems with parking and blocking trailers in during the fair.  Also 

there will be a raise increase for policing next year.  Jack will be getting a price to Amy for next year. 

 

Exhibits of dioramas in the Eckstein Building was discussed.  Kids are reaching over and playing with the 

exhibits.  Amy will talk to Mike Holzer and see what can be down next year to make the fencing taller. 

 

Lots of compliments on the local bands we had on Saturday.  Deanna is interested in doing it again next 

year and will plan to be at the next board meeting. 

 

Compliments to Jeremy Reuter on running a smooth pull Saturday night.  Bob Keeney reported 122 

hooks were done that night.   

 

Motion by Mark Stead, seconded by Roger Guthrie to adjorn to September 2, 2014.   Motion carried 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Grant Loy 

Secretary 

 

Amy Olson 

Grant County Fair Manager 

 

 

 


